
 

 

 

Monday 13th November 2024 

 

EYFS Christmas Storytelling Event 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

We are excited to share with you that we have a talented storyteller visiting our school. 

 

The storyteller will be working with the children throughout the day, bringing the magic of 

Christmas to life through captivating tales and engaging activities. 

 

Date: Monday 11th of December 

Time:  During the school day 

Location: Kingfisher Hall 

Cost: A contribution of £3.00 per child to be paid via Arbor under trips.  

 

We look forward to a day filled with joy, imagination, and the spirit of Christmas.  

Wishing you and your family a warm and joyful holiday season. 

 

Kind regards,  

The EYFS Team  


